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c/o Gloria Alexander 
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Public Examination Office 
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Market Square 
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27 February 2017 
 

Dear Miss Graham and Mr Wood, 
 
With reference to our previous update letters1 regarding the progress of further evidence base work 
on student accommodation, Gypsies and Travellers and accessible homes, I can confirm that the 
Council has now completed these strands of evidence base work and is now submitting the results of 
the work to the Examination. 
 
The Council agreed a number of further proposed modifications and to submit the following 
documents to the Examination at Full Council on 23 February 2017.  The documents submitted are as 
follows: 
 

 Further Proposed Modifications to the emerging Cambridge Local Plan: Student 
Accommodation, Gypsies and Travellers, and Accessible Homes (January 2017) (RD/CFM/010); 

 Cambridge City Council: Proposed Modifications to the Cambridge Local Plan – Sustainability 
Appraisal Screening (January 2017) (RD/CFM/020); 

 Assessment of Student Housing Demand and Supply for Cambridge City Council (January 2017) 
(RD/CFM/030); 

 Cambridgeshire, King’s Lynn & West Norfolk, Peterborough and West Suffolk Gypsy and 
Traveller Accommodation Assessment (October 2016) (RD/Strat /221); 

 Accessible Housing in Cambridge: A study into accessible housing requirements in Cambridge 
for the emerging Local Plan (January 2017) (RD/CFM/040). 

 

                                                 
1
 RD/GEN/270 dated 31 March 2016; RD/GEN/330 dated 16 September 2016. 
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All new documents as listed overleaf have been added to the reference document library.  Hard copies 

of all documents have been provided as well as being made available electronically via the reference 

document library. 

 

I hope that this information is helpful and will allow further progress to be made with the Examination. 

As you know, the Council is committed to progressing the Local Plan Examination and being able to 

move forward to adoption as quickly as possible. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any queries. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Joanna Gilbert-Wooldridge 

 

 

Joanna Gilbert-Wooldridge 

Planning Policy Manager (Acting) 

Cambridge City Council 
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